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Welcome, ​Mālō e lelei​.  ​Thank you for the awesome turn out of parents for the Community Connections on 

Tuesday and Wednesday nights this week.  Many connections were established and the in’s and out’s of the 

classes were discussed.  A number of parents have volunteered their time to help support class and school events. 

Our ​Fundfinders group​ would love more helpers too; you can contact Emma Hansen in Room 12.  The many skills 

we have in our community has also been highlighted and we hope to draw on these skills.  We are currently 

collecting input on updating our school values and the information received on the Community Connections 

nights will really help this work.  
 

Aroha​:  Love and support to the Muslim community.  Two minutes silence was observed on Friday 22 March and 

Aroha was spelt out by students on the field as part of the national “Colour Your Day” remembrance.  We raised 

$175.40 for the families and Muslim communities impacted by the tragic events on 15 March.  Thank you for your 

support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week Moira Campbell and myself were visited by the Levin Police regarding the terrorist attack in 

Christchurch. Some key points to note were that schools in Christchurch were locked down for over 4 hours, 

which resulted in a long wait for many parents and caregivers.  The impact of children on Gaming sites that are 

rated R16/R18 (Fortnite R12) and the lack of empathy these games portray, was also discussed.  The lessons 

learnt from two weeks ago have been quickly adopted by Levin North School. 

 

Board of Trustees Elections 

Both parents and people from throughout the wider community can be school trustees.  It is important that 

boards represent the diversity of their school communities to ensure a bright future for all our children.  The 

trustee elections give parents of children at state and state-integrated schools the opportunity to vote for 

candidates who will make a positive difference for all students at their schools.  It is an important responsibility, 

and all eligible parents should use their vote in an informed way. 

"Board members are entrusted by the community to ensure the success of our schools and a 

bright future for our children.  We need an education system where all children are 

expected to succeed and one where we all take shared responsibility in ensuring this 

happens.  As a member of a school board you can make things happen - you can make a 

difference." 
 

- Lorraine Kerr, NZSTA President 

Levin North School is a positive, caring community, which promotes lifelong learning, celebrates individuality and 

encourages participation and success for all. 
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